
2025 Annual Registration Renewal 
with the NMBI 
30 October 2024 - 31 January 2025

Your annual registration renewal

All nurses or midwives practising in Ireland are required by law to have their name on the NMBI 
Register of Nurses and Midwives and it is necessary to pay the annual renewal fee to maintain 
your registration. 

Student nurses and midwives, as well as those who have registered for the first time, on or after 
1 September 2024, are not required to renew until the 2026 annual renewal.

Please make sure all your details are up to date, including your address, email, phone number 
and employment details. 

• The Annual Renewal process must be completed through our online portal, MyNMBI.
• We recommend you use a laptop or desktop to renew their registration.

Scan the QR code below to access the guides and video to help you through the process. 

Guides

Paying your annual renewal

Visit: www.nmbi.ie

@NMBI_ie

For support, please call:
• 0818 200 116 (+353 818 200 116 from outside Ireland)

Open Monday to Friday 9am to 5:30pm
• Email regservices@nmbi.ie

Support

Follow us on:




